Sayyid Al-Hakeem commends Palestinian Ambassador’s term to lead his country’s
mission to Iraq

ammaralhakee

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma International Movement, met the Ambassador of the
sisterly State of Palestine to Baghdad, His Excellency Mr. Ahmed ‘Aql on 10/9/2023, over the
end of his mission as the Ambassador of his country to Baghdad. His Eminence expressed
appreciation for his term in Iraq, as well as his role in strengthening the relations between
the two countries. H.E. reiterated the Iragi position that supports Palestine.

Moreover, H.E. illustrated the nature of the stability that Iraq is currently witnessing. H.E.
also illustrated the importance of a strong and stable Iraq to all of the region’s countries,

and its positive effect on its stability.



